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WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2024
4 P.M. AT THE PARKER

707 Northeast 8th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

BE PART OF HISTORY!
You’re invited to join the City of Fort Lauderdale and the 

Broward Center for the Performing Arts as we unveil a Florida 
State Historical Marker recognizing the Parker Playhouse as a 

cherished Florida Heritage Site. 

Since opening its doors on February 6, 1967, the Parker 
Playhouse, generously sponsored by Dr. Louis W. Parker, has 

been a cultural cornerstone of our community. Come celebrate 
this iconic venue and its lasting legacy!


